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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I'm writing to ask you to oppose House Bill 3103, which would lead to more clearcuts 

and less healthy habitat for fish, wildlife, and humans. I urge this committee to turn its 

attention to legislation that will increase our forests capacity to store carbon and 

clean the air and water in these perilous times. We should prioritize the 

implementation of the State Forest Habitat Conservation Plan and ODF's Climate 

Change and Carbon Plan, both of which this timber grab would undermine. 

 

Thank you, 

Emily Stebbins 


